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Brussels, June 13th 2018
Dear colleagues, 

With great pleasure we inform you about the next Students’ Conference which will be held in our House in Brussels, October 4th to 6th.
You will find the programme in the attachment, we hope it is interesting for our group of students and recently qualified psychologist, doctors. 

The most critical phase concerning the event starts now: how to contact all possible interested young students at Universities. For that we need your help. 

Could you please forward this leaflet to your colleagues and candidates in your society and ask them if they could send it to the students and student groups they are in contact with or the ones they know. Colleagues working at Universities are of particularly great importance for this reason.

The info can also be found on the EPF website, as well as on the IPA website. The instructions on how to register is available on our website, too. 
We also promote the conference by facebook. https://www.facebook.com/epcus/
We will also send some hard copies to you, to all societies. If you need more, please let us know.

You will be periodically informed on EPCUS from our side, especially till September 15th – the deadline for receiving EPCUS registrations.

If you have suggestions regarding the promotion in your local University community, please do not hesitate to contact us, especially Jasminka Šuljagić and Alex Janssen.

We thank you very much in advance; we really need your help to make it a success.

Kind regards,

Jasminka Šuljagić, co-chair

Alex Janssen, co-chair 

Heribert Blass

Martin Teisin
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